
  
   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The Sterling Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, October 24, 2017 at 7 pm in 

Room 202 of the Butterick Municipal Office Building, 1 Park Street, Sterling, MA for the 

purpose of amending the Town of Sterling Protective By-Laws relative to Marijuana 

Establishments. 

 

Copies of the amendments may be viewed at the Town Clerk’s Office during regular business 

hours. 

 
 


